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Freedom of Information Act 2000 disclosure log entry 

Reference 
23-24210 

Date response sent 
31/08/23 

Subject 
Confirmation that a DSCR is in place. 

Details of enquiry 
Does the Trust have a DSCR in place and if not are there plans to implement one as per government 

policy? 

Response sent 
Please note that the Tavistock and Portman NHS Foundation is a small specialist 

mental health Trust which provides outpatient psychological services only.  The Trust is 

not a hospital and does not provide Social Care Services, nor Acute Services, and does 

not have inpatient wards nor an A&E department. 

You have requested information on whether the Trust has a DSCR in place, ie a Digital 

Social Care Record (DSCR), which provides for the digital recording of care information 

within a residential or other social care setting, that is received by an individual patient. 

Your request for information is not applicable to our Trust as we do not offer Social Care 

Services to which a DSCR system would apply. 


